
HCARES MEETING NOTES 12/01/2001 
 
• Bob Uleski  (N3FHI) opened the meeting at 10:15 AM in the Police EOC at Noblesville. 
• The Budget review for 2002 will be at the next HCARES meeting 
• There was a discussion on increasing the HCARES Membership 

• Discussed using the e-mail list and newsletter list. 
• The Club would like to have a request for new members be added to the Sunday Night net script 
• Would like to get the e-mail addresses of new hams on the Sunday night net 
• Add some details on how to locate the HCARES web page 
• It was suggested that we look into those having FRS Radio’s as a source for new hams. 
• Bring a Friend to the meeting with a prize. 
• Don Cleveland, K9MWU, volunteered to help write up a directive to help with this 

• Discussed have more Amateur Radio Classes this year 
• General Class 
• Code Class 

• The meeting was adjourned 
• Jack Parker, W8ISH, gave a talk on the Microwave TV Truck 
 
Submitted by  
Ron Sans – WA4EZF  
Secretary 


